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Elmira, N.Y., April 29—State Senator Tom O’Mara (R,C,I-Big Flats) released the following

statement after today’s announcement on the cancellation of Woodstock 50 in Watkins Glen:

“It’s a deep disappointment.  Woodstock 50 would have been a historic show and a huge boon

to the region economically.”
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